
Submitter: Calais Wlasiuk 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 I would like to kindly request that you oppose this measure. As a law abiding , tax 

paying Oregonian this would increase taxes , even if it is a slow increase, which is 

something I strongly oppose. I believe in being responsible with what you are given 

and through the years I have seen much waste when it comes to spending, not just in 

Oregon but nationwide. We are currently living in an economy where prices of 

groceries, heat, water and other daily necessities have increased.  This needs to 

stop. Please work with what you currently have and please do not continue to raise 

taxes to put a bandaid on a problem that could potentially be fixed in another way. 

There are more options than to simply continue to raise taxes and burden the 

everyday local owner and tax paying citizens. Thank you for taking the time to read 

this.  


